
 
 

Al Salam Bank Hosts AUBH Students in a Specialized 

Training Program to Enhance Financial Awareness 
 

Manama, Bahrain – 26 December 2024: As part of its commitment to fostering financial 

awareness and supporting youth, Al Salam Bank recently hosted a delegation of students from 

the American University of Bahrain (AUBH) to explore practical experiences in converting 

conventional banking products into Shari’a-compliant solutions. 

 

The program welcomed more than 15 students who participated in diverse sessions led by 

senior representatives from various departments, including Shari’a Compliance, Legal Affairs, 

Business Development, and Treasury. The visit also featured a guided tour of the trading floor 

to observe the bank's daily operations. 

 

Commenting on the visit, Ms. Muna Albalooshi, Head of Human Resources and Administration 

at Al Salam Bank, said: “We are proud to support AUBH’s efforts to empower youth and enrich 

their knowledge. At Al Salam Bank, we believe that investing in young talent is an investment 

in the future, and we are always eager to strengthen partnerships with academic institutions 

to contribute to the development of national competencies. Al Salam Bank’s experience in 

converting conventional banking products into Shari’a-compliant solutions serves as a model, 

and we are committed to sharing this expertise with future generations as part of our social 

responsibility to foster community development.” 

 

Through this initiative, Al Salam Bank reaffirms its pioneering role in delivering innovative and 

comprehensive banking solutions that cater to the aspirations of youth and support the growth 

of Bahrain’s banking sector. 
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